
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
 

The Christian Value This Term is: Creation 

Message from the Head Teacher 
The children are all excited as we move into Advent and await the coming of Christ. Our trees and nativities 

are all set up and excited children await the magic of Christmas. I would like to thank you all for the 
amazing support you continue to give to our school. I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.   

Miss Craig 

Christmas 

2021 

Mrs Mannering 

Congratulations to Mrs Mannering who 

will be leaving at Christmas to take up a 

role of full time Teaching Assistant at 

Manor Hill. Mrs Mannering has been a 

valuable member of the team as a 

lunchtime supervisor, Playworker and 

cover TA. She will be hugely missed. 

                        

                                             Spring Term Topics                                          

Class 1 Marvellous Machines 
This interest-led project teaches children about the technology that is part of 
their daily lives and how machines help us. The project gives children the 
opportunity to build and create marvellous machines. 

Class 2 Splendid Skies 
This is a geography focus topic that will include looking at seasons, the climate 
and weather. This will include an artist focus on Arcimboldo and his ‘splendid’ 
art that uses vegetables and fruits! 

Class 3 Through The Ages 
Class 3 will be studying early settlers in the Stone Age and may even receive a 
special visitor from the past to bring their learning to life. 

 

 

Sad goodbyes… 
We also say goodbye to Mrs Avann, Mrs Acton 
and Miss Laws. We thank them all for the 
commitment and dedication that they have 
shown to our school. 
 
We would like to Welcome Miss Turner to 
Tittensor as our new Class 2 teacher. She is very 
excited to take up her new position.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               
School Day                

Doors open: 8.40am until 8.55am. Please 

adhere to these times as the gates will be 

closed in the morning at 8.55am and children 

will receive a late mark. 

All children will finish at 3.15pm. 
Please adhere to the one-way system around 
school. 
 
                         
                    

Dates for your diary! 

Please note that these dates may change for 

unforeseen reasons or added to – to keep up to 

date with changes and additions please download 

the school app (Tittensor First School) where you 

can access the parent diary and news updates. 

3.12.21 Virtual Christmas Fair 4-6pm 

8.12.21 Christmas Lunch 

10.12.21 PTFA Christmas Experience 

10.12.21 Christmas Jumper Day 

13.12.21 Christmas Film Night until 5pm 

14.12.21 Christmas Party Lunch 

14.12.21 Christingle Service 1.30pm 

17.12.21 Break up for Christmas 

18.12.21 School closed for Christmas 

4.1.22 INSET Day - School closed 

5.1.22 School open 

6.1.22 Class 3 Stone Age Day 

17.2.22 Parent’s Evening 

17.2.22 Break up for Half Term 

18.2.22 INSET DAY – School Closed 

 
 

 

Thank you for the lunch time 

questionnaires. The responses were so 

positive and it is unanimous that 

Tittensor has the best cook - Mrs Chell! 

Please see our school Menu on our 

website and external doors for more 

details. The cost of a school lunch is 

£2.40 

 

 

Pastoral System 

We pride ourselves in being equipped 
to offer emotional and wellbeing 
support to all of our children. If you 
feel that your child needs further 
support, please contact Mrs Barrow: 
z.barrow@tittensor.staffs.sch.uk or via 
Dojo. 
 
If you would like any advice about 
special educational needs please 
contact Mrs Barrow or Miss Craig if you 
need further advice around SEND: 
headteacher@tittensor.staffs.sch.uk 
or via Dojo. 

Staffing 

Pastoral Lead/ 
SENDCO 
Assistant 

Mrs Barrow  

SENDCO  Miss Craig 
 

Class 1 Miss Peddie Mrs Glen 
Miss Keeling 

Class 2 
 

Miss Turner Mrs Moorcroft 

Class 3 
 

Mr Allen Mrs Simpson 

Before/After 
School 

Mrs Casey Other Tittensor 
staff 
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